
Trinity Preschool Playgroup Task Force 

Report for November 12, 2018 Council Meeting 

The Trinity Preschool Playgroup Task Force (the “Task Force”) met again on October 16, 2018.  At this 

meeting we finalized a new mission statement and list of core values for the Preschool.  We also 

discussed the historical relationship between the Preschool and Church.  The Task Force concluded that 

a board should be established to oversee the mission, management and operation of the Preschool.  The 

board would work with the Preschool Director to grow the Preschool as a ministry of the Church.  The 

Task Force will meet again on November 14.  At that meeting the Task Force will discuss the Preschool’s 

(i) employment issues and policies; (ii) finances and (iii) facilities. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jon Andrews 


